Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024

Port Alexander School:

We had a wonderful Christmas program with help from our music parent volunteer and our
wonderful Paraprofessional, Michaela Larsen. Kids had a beautiful Christmas Break with some
nice outside weather.

MAP testing got completed. Kids did an amazing job! We are getting back into our routines
learning about Alaska History, Physics and Newton’s Laws of Motion, movement class, art
technique, and of course continuing math and reading at a rigorous pace. Kids are happy to be
back in school!




Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024




Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024

BRI e



Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024




Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024




Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024

Coming Very Fast wlil]
lots of ulst The. Riel (ast?
o OO Winter 1S Com\n9
[Nery Sast. i




Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024




Port Alexander Eagles

Board Report January 2024




4
N
o
N
>
o
{°]
=
cC
[{°)
J
o<
.
o
o
Q
o
O
—
§°)
o
[a]

Port Alexander Eagles




